
October 14, 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parishioner, 
 
I hope everyone got through the storm without too much damage.  If you’d like to help the 
victims of the storm, there are two good options:  First, send a check to Catholic Relief 
Services.  Or you can send a check to the Knights of Columbus.  Our local Knights are 
working with a Knight chapter closer to the damage to help the victims there.  For more 
information, contact our Knights of Columbus chapter. 
 
Speaking of the Knights, they are again hosting our seminarians for a cookout at noon this 
Saturday (October 19th) on our school grounds.  Our Women’s Guild is providing desserts 
for the event.  All are invited to come and meet the future priests of our diocese. 
 
Let’s remember that hurricane season doesn’t end until the end of November, so we’re not 
out of the woods yet.  Make sure you keep your hurricane supplies up to date and be 
prepared to help each other through what storms may come. 
 
Don’t forget to appreciate God’s gifts in your life.  They are many, and God made them just 
for YOU! 
 
Keep safe. 
 
Devotedly, 
Fr. Michael Grady 
 


